
From: Kim Polman
To: Clerk
Subject: for public comment
Date: Sunday, September 19, 2021 1:19:16 PM

Dear Clerk,
The Board of Commissioners is acting in a shocking manner by cutting funds voted by the
electors to support early childhood programs, that help parents to be better parents, and that
prevent many problems down the road, thus in fact a cost saving.

Please prevent them from acting irresponsibly and possibly illegally.

I am a resident of Glen Arbor.

Best wishes,

Kim Polman
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